
Subject: Heads up on DARPA progress - announcement might be soon

From: John Godwin <godwin@ncsu.edu>

Date: 7/5/2017 12:30 PM

To: Heath Packard <heath.packard@islandconserva�on.org>

CC: Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconserva�on.org>, Karl Campbell

<karl.campbell@islandconserva�on.org>, Pa� Mulligan <pa�.mulligan@gmail.com>, Fred Gould

<fred_gould@ncsu.edu>

Hi All,

    Will send out a more general announcement to the group when I get confirma�on from the federal

side, but NCSU sent the signed contact back this morning here.  I know Renee Wegrzyn and those

folks were anxious to get that done and think that could be because that would allow the public

program announcement, although that is just my read and not based on anything from them at this

point. Will advise if I hear anything more, but wanted to send this along now as a heads up.

Thanks, John

--

*********************************************************************************

John Godwin

Department of Biological Sciences, North Carolina State University

mail:       Dept. Biological Sciences, Box 7614, NCSU,

               Raleigh, NC 27695-7617

Office loca�on: 156 David Clark Laboratories

phone:  919-513-2936,   fax: 919-515-5327

website: h�p://godwin.wordpress.ncsu.edu/
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